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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time
10" November 2024

1. November is the month for the Holy Souls in Purgatory.
Memorial masses maybe offered to the deceased on weekdays.
If you would like to offer masses to your dearly departed,
please indicate your intentions in the forms available outside
the Chapel office.

A plenary indulgence, applicable only to the souls in
Purgatory, is granted to the faithful who fulfill the conditions
of confession, Holy Communion and prayer for the Holy
Father’s intentions. For details, please refer to the web-site of
Diocese of Hong Kong.

2. The “Caritas Charity Bazaar 2024” for Kowloon District is
being held today at Fa Hui Park, Boundary Street from 10 am
to 6 pm . Our Chapel will have booths at this event, we invite
you to join us for a day of fun and fellowship. Your generous
support would be greatly appreciated. Come and be a part of
this wonderful community event!

3. The "Spiritual Refueling Station" and the "Relics Cabinet"
located next to the Chapel Office are updated regularly with
the latest spiritual books and relics. Brothers and sisters are
welcome to take a look and make a purchase.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.



